Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Son, Joshua L. - PDR

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 3:42 PM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Monroe Park

From: Karen Kelly [mailto:karenkelly3157 @gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 3:44 PM

To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR <Joshua.Son@richmondgov.com>
Subject: Monroe Park

Sir:

I am a 40 year resident property owner and taxpayer of the City who feels that the
"renovation” of Monroe Park has been a complete fiasco. At least, after all the damage
that you have done, there should not be an ILLUMINATED sign for a commercial entity in
the park. We voted down the one that the VMFA proposed on the Boulevard, and they
have done quite nicely with a non-illuminated sign. Please do not put such a tacky,
suburban commercial thing on Belvidere St, near the stunning ICA and this historic
green space.

The hideous electrical mess behind the WWI memorial is done. (You could at least paint
it a flat black-brown). But there is still time to stop this idea of an flashing motel-like
advertisement on the other side.

Please do the right thing.

Karen Kelly

3157 Floyd Ave

karenkelly3157@gmail.com




